
Frequently asked questions

Is there a guiding management policy for the heritage place?
A Conservation Management Plan is being developed for the Collie Roundhouse. It will be a 
guiding document for the future management of the site and include policies and information 
relating to the significance of the place. 

Can I use my own architect? 
As this place is included on the State Register of Heritage Places, the services of an appropriately 
experienced architect are required.  If the proposed architect does not have sufficient heritage 
experience, a heritage consultant will need to be part of the project team. 

The National Trust has an in house team of conservation architects with extensive conservation 
experience and a proven track record of successful adaptive reuse projects. The team is available on 
a fee for service basis at competitive rates.

All endorsed proposals are to be developed with a team that includes professional conservation 
architects and any other required specialist architectural, environmental, engineering, fitout, or cost 
consultants. A Heritage Impact Statement must be submitted with any development application. 

Can I use my own builder?
Any proposed registered builder is required to have a proven history of experience working with 
heritage places, demonstrating sensitivity for heritage values and fabric. The National Trust will 
prepare evaluation criteria for consideration of builders prior to any tenders or help assess suitability 
of any builder.

Are there drawings available?
Survey drawings can be requested from the National Trust in AutoCAD dwg format. Historic 
construction drawing are available in PDF format. We recommend all dimensions are confirmed on 
site. 

How can I view the site?
The Collie Roundhouse is closed to the public. Please contact the Shire of Collie on 
(08) 9734 9000 for access to the site.  

Where should I direct enquiries?
Enquiries should be directed to Kelly Rippingale, Senior Manager, Asset Management at the 
National Trust of Western Australia. Email kelly.rippingale@ntwa.com.au Telephone 9321 6088 

What is the deadline for submissions?
Expressions of interest will close on Monday 24 September 2018 at 3pm. 


